
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 10th February 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  he children have been continuing 
writing their letters and then they have been 
writing it out on pretty paper and sending it 
to Mrs Foster in an envelope. In Maths, the 
children have been exploring multiplication 
and discovering how a repeated addition 
number sentence can be written as a multipli-
cation number sentence for example 2 +2+2 is 
the same as 3 x 2.  

After the holidays, the children will be contin-
uing to learn about multiplication. The chil-
dren will be writing a number sentence such 
as 3 x 2 and then drawing what it represents. 
It would be great if the children can continue 
to practise counting in 2, 5 and 10. If you 
google: counting by 2, you will get some 
good songs that will help your child learn 
more easily.  

Our new topic is going to be Windsor Castle 
and the children will be going for a visit to 
the Castle on the 20th March. In preparation 
for the trip, we will be looking at landmarks 
in the local area and in London. Then we will 
begin looking at our new book, The Queen’s 
Hat.  

We hope the children all have a relaxing 
break after all their hard work this term.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Remember to complete Doodle Learning 
Maths homework.  

Children should also complete one piece 
of homework each week from 
their new Spring 1 Homework 
Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday.  

Word of the Week: children  

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

 

The children will not have Maths home-
work or spellings to practise over the holi-
day.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Dates for the diary:  

Parent assembly— Thursday 9th March 

Windsor Castle trip— Monday 20th March. 

 


